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Policy 209 - Professional Membership Dues

Payment by the state of dues to professional organizations is not a fringe benefit for state
employees.

Wherever possible, a membership should be carried in the name of the state agency and not of an
individual. The idea behind this approach is to promote transferability of the benefits of the

membership.

To justify the expenditure of funds, association memberships should be related to an employee’s
job duties or should be beneficial to the state.
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